

December 21, 2016

Peterson Lloyd Lloyd & Shakespeare LLP 600 de Maisonneuve West, Suite 1910 Montreal, Quebec H3A 3J2

Dear Mr. Lloyd:

In recognition of your valued membership with Canadian Bar Association, BC Branch (CBABC), we are delighted to provide you with this commemorative pin to acknowledge the year you first joined the CBA, and your years since then of contribution to the profession, then justice system and to Canadian society as a whole.

Through your ongoing support, we are enabled to work on your behalf and represent the interests of Canadian lawyers, judges, legal academics and law students. In these challenging times, it is especially important to ensure a strong voice for the profession and a strong association across the country. Your choice to belong to the CBA helps make that happen.

You are a valued member of the CBA and we sincerely thank you for your participation and continued membership.

Sincerely,

Michael Welsh

President

2016-2017

/kh

Encl. 25 Year Milestone Pin